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GRANT APPLICATIONS - House Committee continues to work with Tom, Joyce and 

Kobi and the Security Committee to review the Security Report from SCN (Secure 

Community Network).  

The object is to develop recommendations for increasing our security both inside and 

outside our building, for our children, congregants, guests and staff, and to prepare for the 

2022 FEMA Security Grant application.  (The funding is presently being held up in 

Congress, but is expected to be released soon.  At that time, the application and approval 

process will be compressed and expedited, according to SCN) 

 

SECURITY IMPROVEMENTS FEMA 2021 GRANT:   

We have issued the contract for improving the Exterior Lighting.   

The Emergency Notification System will be awarded as soon as final scope of work is 

determined. 

The On-Site Training has begun by SCN. 

The quarterly planning and progress report to FEMA for October, November, and 

December has been submitted by Joyce, Kobi and myself. 

 

PROJECTS 

 

SKYLIGHT DOMES:   Twenty-two replacement skylight domes for the sanctuary have 

been ordered.  Fabrication and installation will take several months. 

Anyone wishing to sponsor a dome, please call Kobi for details. 

 

PARKING LOT REPAIRS:  Postponed. Contractor has not responded, and project will 

be revisited in 2022. 

 

LADIES ROOM PHASE 2 RENOVATION:  On Hold. 

 

RODENT PROBLEM:  Under control. 

 

Thank you Joyce, Rick, Alan, Tom, Joe, and Kobi for your assistance and support.   

 

We welcome additional assistance and expertise on any of the above projects. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Howard Smith, Chair 

Emanuel Synagogue House Committee 


